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HB#2396 

 

My name is Daniel Fabyanchuk and transferring to the Parkrose community, we fight 

for what’s right. I am taking an activism class where we have been learning about 

pollution and bad air conditions. Supporting HB2396 will help not only me but the 

other communities as well.  

 

I believe this because diesel particulate matter is exceptionally unhealthy for the 

human body and could cause many long-term health issues for students such as 

myself and my younger brother. Being in the fitness industry, I see myself and others' 

health at the top of my priorities and it should be yours too. Being part of Multnomah 

County and knowing it is in the worst 2% of counties, give more reason why we 

should see this bill passed. With so much pollution in the air, my poor baby lungs 

can't take it anymore, going for runs outdoors may no longer be an option, and the 

same with walking to the gym, school, and home. 

 

Diesel has been a problem for way too long. Thank you for taking the time to read 

what I had to say about HB2396. 

 


